September 12, 1955

Mr, William L, Wales
421 Jefferson Street
Salem, Oregon

Res L, Me & lloyd L, Hankins
' Dear ir, Waless

Having had no response to our letier of June 17th and
subsecuent telephone conversztion with respect to the wiplication
of L, M, and Llo d L, Hankins for a change in yplace of usc of water
from Lost River, we must assume that your elients are no longer

interested in this propos:d transfer and we are rcturning your
check in the amount of §£29,10 and the arplication,

Very truly yours,

LEVIS A. S.ANLEY
State Enpineer

tims Fo Rogers, uveputy
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